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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1685 as introduced, prohibits the Attorney General from terminating approved contracts for 

legal representation by a private attorney or law firm. The Attorney General is also prohibited 

from removing any private attorney or law firm from representation covered by an approved 

contract. Exemptions to these prohibitions include a breach of contract, gross negligence, and 

any reason provided for in the approved contract.  

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB1685 prohibits the Office of the Attorney General from terminating certain contracts. In its 

current form, this measure is not anticipated to have a material impact on state budget or 

appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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